
 
 
 

 
 

STARTING 

WEDNESDAY 

4th SEPT 

Welcome to your new 

restaurant  

service by abm 

 

 

From Wednesday 4th September abm catering will be delivering a new dining 

room service in all Pathfinder Schools. 

A new vibrant look dining room and a range of freshly prepared, innovative, seasonally influenced 

menus will be offered as part of the lunch service. At abm we firmly believe in delivering a fresh, 

nutritious meal service that provides pupils with excellent choice, quality and value that meets their 

needs and exceeds expectations.  

 

 
An uncomplicated, fresh approach to 

food.   
Fantastic Food  

Our aim is to serve great, fresh food using the very best of 

seasonal ingredients to create amazing, innovative and 

exciting dishes.  

Awesome People 

It’s not just the food that is important, it is the whole meal 

experience. Our team are proud of the food they serve. 

That’s why you will experience a friendly, smiling, polite 

service. It is a recipe for success. 

Our Food Offer 

We will launch new menus offering pupils popular and 

traditional dishes both meat and vegetarian, filled jacket 

potatoes or a pasta dish, expansive cold deli and salad bar 

with specific recipes using fresh ingredients. This will be 

available through each lunch service taking into 

considerations the use of local foods and seasonal fresh 

selections. 

 


